
		

	
	

 
CITY OF WIXOM

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

2022 Community Development Block Grant Program Allocation

The City of Wixom will conduct a public hearing on the 2022 Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) Funds estimated at $51,165.  The hearing 
will be held on Tuesday, November 9, at 7:00 pm at the Wixom City Hall, 49045 
Pontiac Trail, Wixom, MI  48393, for the purpose of hearing public comments 
on the CDBG 2022 Program Year application to fund eligible projects.  Persons 
having questions regarding this matter may contact the City Manager’s Office 
(248.624.0894) or Community Services Department (248.624.2850) from 7:15 – 
5:30 pm, Monday – Thursday.
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